Minutes of NP Steering Group Meeting
Monday 29th June at 8pm

	
	Item
	Notes
	Actions

	1
	Apologies
	Philippa May and Richard Hellier
Put in a section of who was present

	

	2
	Minutes of previous meeting
	Approved

	

	3
	Declarations of interest
	None

	

	4
	Treasurer’s Report (WMB)
	WMB said £6050 from DCLG now banked – this must be spent by end Nov, then we can apply for a top up of £1950
	

	5
	NP Logo (WMB)
	We agreed the design

	WMB to notify designer

	6
	Tech Support DCLG – update (WMB)
	Locality has explained that CVP NP does not fit the eligibility criteria for tech support from DCLG but they will look at us as an exception. WMB had a con call AECOM (consultant to DCLG) to draw up our application and they will argue our case on 30/06/15. Tech support applied for is: site assessment, SEA and Habitat Regs.  They have suggested we set up a workshop for the SG, Robert Jackson and Plan-et team.  The group thanked Wendy for gathering this important information.
	WMB to contact Plan-et re potential conflicts of interest with neighbouring areas they may be involved in

	7
	Update on HDC and Watery Lane Appeal
	We discussed ‘reserve matters’ from the appeal decision and intend to raise questions about what is meant in the document as to how they intend to ‘improve Malthouse Bridge’ which is a listed structure.  There are concerns about their intentions
	WMB, RE and JJ to discuss with PC

	8
	Report back from recent NP groups progress meeting: Identified Green Spaces/ Get Mapping (WMB)
	WMB explained that other groups are finding ‘Get Mapping’ a useful tool and HDAPTC have agreed to run a training course available to members in July.  Local groups working together is helpful and supportive and shows that we are working across boundaries as part of our ‘Duty to Cooperate.’
JJ and TC expressed an interest in attending the course. (moved from action section)
	WMB to liaise

	9
	Progressing the NP to the next stage:  Discuss satisfaction with Consultants/ alternative options available.  Tasks ahead: Gantt chart/ Plan-et plan (RE)
	[bookmark: _GoBack]There was lively discussion of our current situation.  JJ expressed concerns that the group, acting on advice from Plan-et Consultants, had now got behind schedule; this delay exacerbated by the timing of the WL Appeal.  She expressed concerns on the approach that Plan-et use which had hindered our progress.  With other development applications coming through it is urgent that the CVP plan is finished.  Having researched other Consultants none had been found suitable. 
There being divided opinion about the best way to proceed, members agreed to meet with Plan-et Consultants before the end of July to set out our concerns and agree a way forward,  our aim being to have final draft ready by November
	WMB to arrange meetings

	10
	AOB
	None

	

	11

	Dates for forthcoming meetings – please bring diaries
	Next public meeting date: 13.7.15 8pm W.I hut


	JJ to book WI Hut and notify Cllr Jackson for website 





